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Dear Honorable City Council,

Re:Meter #49117032, 10735 Ie Conte Ave., LosAngeles, CA90024, APPEAL

Greetings, I received letter dated January 16, 2014 from Enrique C.Zalvidar, director of Sanitation and
Lisa B. Mowery, P.E., Division Manager. Regretfully, I am fully disagreeing with the decision of the
board. I would like to inform you that in 2002. I bought subject property; I understood we have big
size of the landscape area over 3,000 sq. ft., plus sidewalk grass for irrigation. Your good office
recommended and approved for installation of 2nd water meter for sole irrigation of landscaped area
and reducing the cost of water. I PAIDA BIGAMOUNT OFMONEYONLYFORBUYINGAND INSTALING

2nd METERFORTHE IRRAGATIONOF LANDSCAPEAREA. As your office reviewed, inspected my

property and confirmed that this use of water was not tributary to the sewer and it was
exempt from the sse. SINCE DAY ONE OF USE "2002", Under these circumstances that your
office inappropriately, unreasonably and neglectfully charged me extra amount of the money; I would
like a returned difference of 11 years extra money that was charged to me unfairly. I am sending copy
of this letter to my attorneys in order that if this unfair decision by Bureau of Sanitation and Board of
the Public Works is not considered by City of LosAngeles council then, I will start legal action for all
unfair extra charges during last 11 years plus interest and attorney's fees.

P.S. It is my legal right to request refund extra money that was charged to me unfairly plus interest at
the legal rate from first date of embezzling #2002", plus about one year communication with different
departments, spending the time, mental suffering and emotional distress.

CC:Bureau of Sanitation CC:Board of Public Works

CC:RedLaw, LLP


